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RAMPSIDE  WI 
October 10th—annual meeting 

game/quiz 
Competition—my favourite recipe 

============== 
November 14th—98th birthday 

Open meeting 
Jan berry—making sugar flowers 

Competition—flowers in a cup and 
saucer 

============== 
New members welcome 

Further information available 
from 

linda colton,   president  tel. 464491 
LABRINA’S BEAUTY PARLOUR 

Fully Qualified Beautician based at Roa 

Island  

Full Range of Beauty Treatments 

Call now for more details and to book 

appointments 01229 813251 or  

07450408963 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Rampside Village Hall   

Sunday 7th October 11 am 

Everyone welcome—please come and invite 

your friends 

We are collecting non-perishable items to 

donate to the Barrow Foodbank.  

Currently the Foodbank would welcome 

tea bags, coffee, sponge puddings, jam, 

tinned fruit and UHT fruit juice. They 

would also appreciate donations of 

toiletries, cleaning products, baby items 

and cat and dog food. They do not need tins 

of baked beans –they get too many. 

Any donations would be gratefully received 

on the Sunday morning or beforehand. 

Please check that all donated items  are  

dated 2019 or later as the Foodbank cannot 

issue out-of-date food. Thank you 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 8th October 

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

YOGA CLASS 

in  Rampside Village Hall 

Thursdays  7 to 8.30 pm 

Contact Susan Ward 07577808094 

Everyone welcome 

BUS UPDATE 

The new timetable has come into force and a copy 

is enclosed , please try and use the bus even  if it is 

only once a month. There many people in our 

community who rely on the service. For any 

enquiries about the timetable please contact Roger 

on 835712 

Due to so few attending the last Christmas Parties 

the Committee have decided to give it a miss this 

year. If anyone would like to suggest something 

that could be held in its place or at a different 

time of year—PLEASE LET US KNOW. We 

really would like to put on an event that involves a 

high number of villagers. It does not need to be a 

fundraiser, just something to bring our 

community  together 

Any suggestions?    


